
BKBM Growth Continues With North Carolina Office

By  February 14, 2017

Bovis Kyle Burch & Medlin is proud to announce the opening of its office in Greensboro, NC with the
arrival of Attorneys Brian Alligood and Alicia Bray. The entry into North Carolina market expands Bovis
Kyle Burch & Medlin’s southeastern presence. The firm now has four offices in three states. The
Greensboro office will initially focus on defending medical malpractice and nursing home claims,
employment litigation, general liability defense and insurance coverage. “Bovis Kyle Burch & Medlin
has a history of adding intelligent and dynamic attorneys to serve our clients’ needs. We are very excited
that Brian and Alicia are joining us,” said Jack Burch, managing partner of the firm. The new office
opened February 1, 2017.
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